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Shedding Endeavors 
11th March 2025 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   

principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     

treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          
yelwor1946@gmail.com 
 
 

Editor: 
Rod James 
rodney.james2@icloud.com 
0425 864 447 
 
This information is private and for the 
use solely for the members. 
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March Birthdays 
2 Peter Spry 
8 Laurence Canfield 
9 Bruce Latham 
11 Doug Rowley 
16 Bruce Gunn 
17 David Boyle 
21 Geoff Brown 
21 Harry Hornstra 
25 Ross Blackwood 
26 Glenn Blackburn 
27 Michael Clark 
30 Gus De Hoogd 
 
CLEANING ROSTER 
G. Williams-Toilets 
 
 
G. Seymour.           11 Mar 
H. Van Dyk 
 
Howard De Zylva   18 Mar 
Laurens Gordyn 
 
Len Follett                25 Mar 
Louis Zhararopoulos 
 
Mark Wittman        1 April 
Peter Wallace 
 
Stan Ashley             8 April 
Tony Brosinsky 
 
Tony Rotunno        15 April 
Vin Wragg 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t Forget Our OPEN 
DAY 
April 12th 10 til 3pm 
 
 



 
 
Saturday 15th March 
Creating a “Time Capsule” 
Narre Warren. 
See Paul Morris for details. 
 
 
 
Rowville Men’s Shed Open Day 
March 22nd 
Phone: 8907 8578 
Police Rd. Rowville. 
 
At the last count we had 89 members, are you one of 
them. 
 
A very important matter was raised by our VP Ron this 
morning concerning the so-called lack of volunteers in 
the shed. 
Ron’s argument was that all members are individuals, 
some are active some are not. Just coming to the shed 
for manly company, a cup of coffee and a chin wag. All 
for the good of Men’s Health and not having to volunteer 
for work unless they want to. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Ron Perrin, Rogue of the Week. 
Displaying his Hawaiian shirt. Ron had the shirt tailor 
made on an overseas trip in 1988 0r 1987. 
Good quality workmanship with crisp collars and 
tailoring. 
Perhaps a challenge for “Conversation shirt Brian” 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Discussion after Tuesday’s Hearing Loss session as Rob explained his successful 
ear wax clean out. 
Graeme and Rodney look a little unsure about blasting their ears with a water 
cannon. 
 
Rob purchased his at his local Post Office. He uses it twice a week to keep his ears 
pristine. 
It’s a WUSH by Black Wolf. A water powered ear cleaner and ear wax remover. 
 
Sold at Post Offices, Bunnings and Amazon. 



 

                                                    



 

                                              



 
 
 

 



 
 
Riding for the disabled at Myuna Farm. 
Tony B, Louie, Rommie and Bob. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 

 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Thanks again to my contributors. 


